
                    Newsletter   
                       November 2022 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

smiller@hyrumcity.com 

245-6033 

Councilmember Steve Adams 

sadams@hyrumcity.com 

881-7573 

Councilmember Jared Clawson 

jclawson@hyrumcity.com 

764-3531 

Councilmember Paul James 

pjames@hyrumcity.com 

245-4695 

Councilmember Vicky McCombs 

vmccombs@hyrumcity.com 

770-8587 

Councilmember Craig Rasmussen 

crasmussen@hyrumcity.com 

245-7772 

 
November 1 

NEW Winter Parking  

Restrictions Begin 

 

November 3 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 10 

Planning Commission Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 11 

Veterans Day 

City Offices CLOSED 

 

November 17 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 24 & 25 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

City Offices CLOSED 

 

November 25 

Hyrum Holiday Celebration 

5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

City Square 

 
*Information included in this newsletter is 

printed in advance, therefore is subject to 

change without notice. *  

Mayors Message – Showing gratitude is one of the 

simplest yet most powerful things humans can do for each 

other.  We must find the time to stop and thank the people 

who make a difference in our lives.   

 

While serving as your mayor, I have seen countless hours of 

service given to others.  Our Planning Commission, Museum 

Board, Senior Citizen Board, Library Board, Youth Council 

Advisors and Youth Council Members all voluntarily serve our 

community.  Hyrum’s Volunteer Fire Department and First 

Responders train tirelessly at no cost to our citizens and are 

only paid when they respond to an event or call.  Boy Scout & 

Girl Scout Leaders also volunteer to teach good citizenship to 

the youth.  Parents volunteer at our local schools and coach 

our youth in sports.  Many of you look out for your neighbors 

and give service to them.  There are many who give of their 

time and money for the benefit of others.  All these people give their time to improve the 

lives of our families, friends, neighbors, and community.  The happiest people are not those 

getting more, but those giving more.  Thanks to each of you for what you do! 

 

Hyrum City will kick off the Christmas holiday with the Hyrum Holiday Celebration on Friday, 

November 25th from 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. at the City Square.  Come enjoy music of the season, 

visit Santa, see the Christmas lights, visit with other community members, and warm up with 

a cup of hot chocolate.  Hyrum hosts this event to strengthen the sense of community, which 

we all need to feel a part of. Hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

NEW Winter Parking Restrictions - Winter parking restrictions begin November 1st. 

Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of roadway pavement in any 

municipal right-of-way, unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked 

behind the curb where curb exists for a period longer than fifteen minutes when loading or 

unloading or delivering property between the hours of 11:00 p.m. to 8:00 a.m. This law allows 

for snow removal and is in effect until April 1st, even when there is no snow. 

 

Home For The Holiday/Christmas Lighting Contest – Start planning and 

decorating now for Hyrum City’s Annual “Home For The Holiday” Christmas Lighting Contest.  

Nominate homes by calling the Hyrum City Office 245-6033 by Monday, December 5th.  
 

“ALL WRAPPED UP” Annual Craft Fair – Mark your calendars and stop by the Hyrum 

City Senior Center on Friday, December 2nd from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. and Saturday, 

December 3rd from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. for our annual craft fair. Gifts, baskets, quilts, treats, 

fully decorated Christmas Trees and much more. Everyone is invited and admission is FREE! 
 

Indoor Walking - As the weather turns colder, don’t forget that the Elite Hall is open 

Monday - Friday from 7:00 - 10:00 a.m. for free public walking. All are welcome, but please 

supervise children and don’t bring any food or drinks other than water. 

 

Green Waste – The curbside green waste collection continues until November 18th. The green waste bins provided at East 

Park will be removed on November 18th for the winter.  Please do not dispose of any waste once bins are removed.
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Follow Us On Facebook – For the most up to date information on all Hyrum City events, activities, outages, closures, etc. 

follow the Hyrum City Facebook Accounts: Hyrum City, Hyrum City Fire Department, Hyrum Museum, Hyrum Library, Hyrum 

City Senior Center, and Hyrum City Youth Council.  

 

Senior Center News – The Senior Center welcomes ALL seniors Monday-Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. We are located 

at 675 East Main Street. Lunch is served on Wednesdays & Fridays at noon. Please call if you are joining us for lunch, 245-3570.  

Mondays –  November 7:  Board Meeting 1:00 p.m. 

  November 14:    Breakfast & Bingo - $2, 10:30 a.m.  
Tuesdays –     November 8:      Yoga 9:30 a.m., Bunco & Lunch 11:00 a.m. 

 November 15 & 29:   No Yoga.  
 November 22:    Yoga 9:30 a.m. 

Wednesdays –  November 2:   Fall Facedown Game. 

  November 9:     Travel to Egypt -Brad & Terri Peterson. 

  November 16:    Day of Thanks! 

  November 23:    CLOSED. 

  November 30:    No Lunch/Activity. Craft Fair Setup. 

Thursdays -  November 3, 10, 17:  Craft Fair Workdays. 

  November 24:  CLOSED. 

Fridays – November 4:  Bingo. 

  November 11 & 25: CLOSED. 

  November 18:  White Elephant Bingo. 
 

Museum News - Did you know that 125 years ago, Utah made history by electing Martha Hughes Cannon to be the first 

female State Senator in the nation? As a frontier doctor, suffragist, and senator, Martha was such a trailblazer that her statue 

has been chosen to represent Utah in the US Capitol in Washington DC! The museum is thrilled to be part of the celebration 

by hosting the traveling exhibit “Legacy of Leadership”. Join us on November 12th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for the exhibit’s 

grand opening at our Second Saturday event. The exhibit, which honors Martha and Utah women’s rich legacy of leadership 

will only be at the museum through Thursday, December 15th, so don’t miss it.  

We will explore the Martha Hughes Cannon exhibit and complete an art activity to learn more about Martha at the museum’s 

“Sound the Cannon” Back in Time children’s activity November 15th - 17th from 1:00 -1:30 p.m. each day. All children are 

welcome to attend from preschool-aged to older kids who are homeschooled, and sign-up is encouraged.  

Everyone is invited to the Elite Hall on Friday, November 4th for the season’s first FREE Family Movie Night! We will be showing 

DC League of Super Pets on the big screen. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the movie will begin at 7:00 p.m. Wear your comfy 

clothes, bring your pillows, blankets, bean bags, camp chairs, etc. and your own dinner and/or treats. This is a free public 

event, and everyone is welcome. 

Please note that the museum will be closed the entire week of November 22nd -24th while museum staff works on internal 

projects and for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

 

Library News – Library Hours: Monday-Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. Contact us at 435-245-6411 

or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com. The library as well as the book drop will be closed Thursday, November 11th in observance of 

Veterans Day and Thursday, November 24th – Saturday, November 26th for the Thanksgiving Holiday. 
Library Board Meeting: November 9th 6:00 p.m. in the library meeting room. 

Children Programs 

Toddler Storytime (ages 0-3): Monday’s at 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. This month’s theme will focus on the fall harvest, and ways 

to be thankful.  

Preschool Storytime (ages 3-5): Wednesday’s at 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m., join us for fun books, songs, and even fun activities. 

During the holiday season stories could feature stories with religious undertones, and feature stories about Santa Claus.  All 

stories read will be listed the week prior to it being read in story time. 

Magic Tree House Adventure Club (grades 1st – 3rd): Sing up is required to attend. #27 “Thanksgiving on Thursday.” Friday, 

November 4th & 21st 3:30 p.m. Extra copies are available at the front desk. 

Lego’s At The Library (ages 5+): Wednesday, November 2nd & 16th, 4:00-5:00 p.m. Storytime Room. We supply the Legos, you 

supply the imagination.  

Teen Programs 

Chess Club & Checkers (ages 10+): November 3rd 4:00-5:00 p.m.  

Book Club: Wednesday, November 16th, 3:30-4:30 p.m. Library Board Room. Bring your own book to discuss with the group. 

What have you liked? What do you recommend? We want to hear it all! 

Teen Activity: Friday, November 18th, 5:00-7:00 p.m. More information will be announced later. 

Don’t forget to check out the Teen Zone for this month’s craft. 

Adult Programs  

Book Club: Tuesday, November 22nd, 11:00 a.m. Join us for a discussion on your favorite book. What have you been reading? 

What is your absolute favorite book? 

Family Programs 

Family Movie & Popcorn: Monday, November 7th, 4:00 p.m. Storytime Room.  We will be showing “Paws of Fury: The Legend 

of Hank.” Children under 5 must be always accompanied by a parent. 
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